
Your new class will be called 
 

Froglets Class 
 

Your Class Team are 

Richard McLelland, Susannah Tillocksingh, 

Hayeser Zorbas, Abu Shahidullah & 

Lucie Evernot 
 

On your start date in September you 

will come to the Nursery from the 

playground where Richard and the 

team will greet you.  You are warmly 

invited to stay with your child as they 

settle and to share the start of each 

day with us. 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 



Your new class will be called 
 

Newts Class 
 

Your Class Team are 

Maria Felstead 
& Fitore Feliu 

On your start date in September you 

will come to the classroom from the 

playground where Maria and Fitore 

will greet you.  You are warmly           

invited to stay with your child as they 

settle and to share the start of each 

day with us. Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

  



Your new class will be called 
 

Sticklebacks Class 
 

Your Class Team are 

Niamh Keating & Stefania Cocco 

On your start date in September you 

will come to the classroom from the 

playground where Niamh and the 

team will greet you .You are warmly 

invited to stay with your child as they 

settle and to share the start of each 

day with us. 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Valbona  

The additional adult 

who works in the class is: 



Kim 

Kerri 

Your new class will be 
called 

 
Butterfly Class 

 
Your class teacher is called 

Sophie Tait 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where Sophie 

will greet you and show you where she 

will line the children up!  You are          

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the middle floor next to the Music Room 

and Recording Studio. 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 



Your new class will be 
called 

 
Dragonfly Class 

 
Your class teacher is called 

Becca Ehrlich 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where Becca 

will greet you and show you where she 

will line the children up!  You are         

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the middle floor adjacent to the hall. 
 Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Ana 

Gem 



Bujar 

Your new class will be 
called 

 

Grasshoppers 
 

Your class teacher is called 

Jacob Barnes 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September,  you will 

come into the Playground where Jacob 

will greet you and show you where he 

will line the children up!  You are          

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the middle floor. 
 

Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Lee 

Paulette 



Your new class will be 
called 

 
Beetles Class 

 

Your class teacher is called 

Pippa Clay 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where Pippa 

will greet you and show you where she 

will line the children up!  You are         

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the middle floor. 
 

Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Jessica 

Lee 
Shqipe Gem 



Your new class will be called 
 

Squirrels Class 
 

Your class teachers are called 

Marina Castelo-Branco & 

Emma Wregg 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where          

Marina & Emma will greet you and show 

you where they will line the children up!  

You are  welcome to come into the 

school to see your child’s new classroom 

which is on the middle floor at the far 

end of the School (School House end). 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Gona Amal 

Marina will work Monday to 

Thursday.  Emma will work on 

Friday. 



Your new class will be 
called 

 
Bats Class 

 
Your class teacher is called 

Chantel Thompson 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where  Chantel 

will greet you and show you where he 

will line the children up!  You are         

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the middle floor at the far end of the 

School (School House end) Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Zelia 

Lisa Amal 



Your new class will be 
called 

 
Hedgehogs Class 

 
  Your class teacher is called       

   Jemma Bourn 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where  Jemma 

will greet you and show you where she 

will line the children up!   

You are  welcome to come into the 

school to see your child’s new classroom 

which is on the very top floor. 
 Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Shilpa Suleha 
Gona 



Your new class will be 
called 

   
Foxes Class 

 
Your class teachers are called   

Paul Baron-Thompson 

 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where Paul 

will greet you and show you where he 

will line the children up!  You are  wel-

come to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the top floor at the far end of the School 

(School House end) Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Alessia 
Lee 

Carly 



Your new class will be called 
Woodpeckers Class 

 
Your class teachers are called   

Danielle Bowmaker & Hannah Wright 

 

 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where  Hannah 

& Danielle will greet you and show you 

where they will line the children up!  You 

are welcome to come into the school to 

see your child’s new classroom which is 

on the top at the far end of the School 

(School House end) 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Isabel Ardiana 

Carly Ana 



       Your new class will be called 
Blackbirds Class 

 

Your class teacher is called 

Sophie Keating 

 

The additional adults 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where         

Sophie will greet you and show you 

where she will line the children up!  You 

are  welcome to come into the school to 

see your child’s new classroom which is 

on the top floor at the far end of the 

School (School House end) Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Fllanza 
Iuliana 

Isabel 



Sandra 

Melanie 

Your new class will be called 
Herons Class 

 
Your class teacher is called 

Nabila Harti 

 

The additional adult 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where  Nabila 

greet you and show you where she will 

line the children up!  You are  welcome to 

come into the school to see your child’s 

new classroom which is on the top floor 

at the far end of the School  

(School House end) 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

Sabena 

  



Your new class will be called 
Kestrals Class 

 

Your class teacher is called 

Marianne Mattinson 

 

The additional adult 

who work in the class are: 

On your first day in September, you will 

come into the Playground where         

Marianne greet you and show you where 

she will line the children up!  You are  

welcome to come into the school to see 

your child’s new classroom which is on 

the top floor at the far end of the School  

(School House end) 
Have a fantastic Summer! 

From the Senior Leadership Team! 

  

Sandra 

Sharon 

Bujar 
Tiss 


